

Infinite Campus Private New Year’s/Grand Opening Celebration


December 14, 2016


RE: Infinite Campus Private New Year’s/Grand Opening Celebration

On Saturday, December 31st, a private special event will take place at Infinite Campus Headquarters, located at 4321 109th Avenue NE, Blaine, MN 55449. 

Due to your close proximity to Infinite Campus, we would like to make you aware of the event itself, and let you know the Blaine City Council approved a Special Event License for this event.  approval was granted by the City of Blaine to allow this event to take place.

Community Awareness:

[bookmark: _GoBack]Event Operating Hours
Entertainment and activities will start at 10 p.m. on December 31st and continue through 
2:00 a.m. on January 1st. Most of the celebration will take place inside the Infinite Campus headquarters building. 

There will be a fireworks display on the premises on New Year’s Eve starting at midnight and it will last approximately 20 minutes.
 

Infinite Campus and the City of Blaine would like to make you aware of this event. We hope that these activities do not inconvenience you in any way.

Sincerely,
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Charlie Kratsch
Infinite Campus, Founder and CEO
651-697-1203
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